
FLORIDA AMERICAN LEGION 

AUXILIARY GIRLS STATE 

Girls State Pictures 
 

Dear Girls State Citizens and Parents: 
 

While in Tallahassee for the 2024 session of the Florida American Legion Auxiliary Girls State, 

hundreds of pictures will be taken to capture this important event. Whether you are meeting, 

learning or campaigning for Governor, pictures will be taken to document many of your 

activities. 

 

You may purchase copies of the photos in two ways – 

 

1. We recommend you bring $45.00 cash with you for the purpose of ordering group 

pictures that will be taken at the beginning of the week. You could also send credit card 

information (card type, number, security code, exp date and name) or a $45 check, made payable 

to Capitol Photo. The $45 package will include both an 11x14 photo of the entire State group 

AND an 8x10 photo of your City group picture. These pictures will be delivered to the citizens 

before they leave Tallahassee and therefore must be ordered while at Girls State. Once again, 

these group photos will only be available to be purchased during the first few days of Girls 

State so please be prepared to purchase them while in Tallahassee if you choose. 

 

2. To cover all the action of Girls State, candid and posed pictures will be taken throughout 

the week. These pictures will be taken digitally and posted online daily. Parents wishing to 

follow along may log on to the web site listed below. 

 

Simply go to … 

www.capitolphoto.net 

click on the appropriate event and enter the password 

"flgirls" 

then follow the instructions to view and order photographs. 

 
The pictures will remain online until August 31, 2023. If you have questions or concerns, please 

contact us at info@capitolphoto.net. 
 

We look forward to seeing you in Tallahassee! 

Sincerely, 

 

Kylene & Ryan Gay Owners, Capitol Photo 

http://www.capitolphoto.net/
mailto:info@capitolphoto.net

